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s part of the proposal for a train platform in Stanwood, Burlington
Northern Santa Fe (BNSF) and Washington State Department of
ransportation (WSDOT) are proposing the closure of the Logen Road/292nd
treet BNSF railroad crossing. I am writing to oppose the closure of the

ogen Road crossing. This is an important crossing for local citizens,

and needs to remain open. '

ile I have been in favor of the Stanwood train platform, I will oppose
it if it means the closure of the Logen Road crossing.
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